
University Senate Parking Committee 

Minutes of the meeting – 09/09/14 

Present: Ven Basco, Rosa Cintron-Delgado, Norma Conner, Linda Hennig, Amit Joshi, Curtis Sawyer, Earl 

Weaver, Cory Watkins. 

1. Rosa Cintron-Delgado volunteered to serve on the University Parking & Transportation Advisory 

Committee, joining Linda Hennig who had volunteered previously. 

2. The matter of hangtag and decal price equalization (carried over from last year’s committee) 

was discussed. Curtis noted that parking permits were still being purchased, and data on the 

impact of hangtag price reduction would be shared in a few weeks. 

3. The issue of providing separate parking spaces for expecting mothers was discussed. The 

committee decided to invite Prof Linda Walters, who is a member of the steering committee, to 

provide more details on this matter. 

4. Signage on campus was discussed, at the behest of the Steering Committee. Since the members 

were unclear on their purview, it was decided that we would invite Ms. Lee (Priscilla) Kernek to 

address the group and provide more information. 

 


